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Pamela Martin

From:

Sent: May 21, 2025 6:05 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Pickleball Courts

Categories: Pickleball

Greetings Mayor and Council, 
I am writing in support of court #1 in Centennial Park being converted to four 
permanent, purpose built pickleball courts. 
I’m sure Council is aware of this growing sport that provides fun and exercise to 
many, particularly our more senior population. 
Central Saanich could be a leader in providing courts for the many who would use 
them.  Purpose-built would mean permanent nets and court markings making the sport 
even more accessible. 
Please support the motion that would provide these courts to the many citizens of 
Central Saanich who would be so happy to have them available. 
Sincerely yours, 
Arlene Antonik 
1860 Rye Place, Saanichton 
Central Saanich Resident for 50 Years! 
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